
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I know there has been lots of discussion about our Christmas Concert over the past few days and I 

understand many of you would love to have an evening performance but, we have made the decision 

this year that due to ventilation issues, we will have Daytime Shows Only. 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING:- 

P1/2 PERFORMANCE THURSDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2021 9.30AM-10.30AM 

P3/4 PERFORMANCE THURSDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2021 11.00AM-12NOON 

P5/6 PERFORMANCE WEDNESDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2021 1.00PM-1.45PM 

P7 PERFORMANCE WEDNESDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2021 2.00PM-3.00PM 

 A MAXIMUM OF 2 TICKETS WILL BE SENT HOME WITH YOUR CHILD FOR THEIR PERFORMANCE 

 FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN UNLESS YOU ARE MEDICALLY EXEMPT 

 A TRACK AND TRACE SYSTEM WILL BE IN PLACE WHERE YOU MUST SIGN IN AND LEAVE 

CONTACT DETAILS. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 

L Mawhinney 

PRINCIPAL 


